From: Patrick Barlow

To:

**Subject:** Segro Northampton Gateway application for a DCO amendment

**Date:** 25 September 2022 10:23:46

## Dear Sirs/Madam

With regard to the application as outlined in the received email regarding the Segro(15) non-material change to the Strategic Rail Freight interchange. This goes against all the reasons for building the interchange in the first place. It was ill conceived and the result was that Segro was allowed to decimate the countryside despite 90% of the local community objecting to it.

Now it appears that the rail interchanges aspect was a smoke screen to justify the building a warehouse mega park which to me implies that the large companies are given carteblanche by the county planning over the local community wishes and in fact all the detrimental impact studies.

I am appalled by this latest proposed amendment and strongly object to it.

